
Dear Board Member,  

 

Please do whatever you can rescind CCAO/22.18. I want to see small growers 

supported and large commercial cannabis growers kept out of 

our county. I am deeply concerned that existing small growers’ needs, 

and the desires of our community members are not being addressed and must be 

addressed before anyone begins to discuss expansion. Without the support of the 

community, your board and the community at large will become mired in chaos.  
 

I’m also concerned about water shortages, fire, and trash issues, along with a number of 

other impacts to our community.  
 

Remove CCAO/22.18 

Thank you,  
 

Erica Fielder 

 


